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          29h September 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our History topic for the term, a visit to the National Justice Museum in Nottingham has been arranged.  This is 
an exciting opportunity for your child to experience Crime and Punishment in Victorian times. 
 
The dates of the visit are: 

 Monday 16th October– Falcon, Owl and Hawk 

 Thursday 19th October – Eagle and Kestrel 

 

The coach will leave school at 9:00am, children will need to arrive at the normal time.  Please ensure they have had 
breakfast and, if required, taken any travel sickness tablets beforehand.  Any travel sickness tablets for the return journey, 
along with any other medication, should be handed to the class teacher when you bring your child in the morning.   We 
anticipate our return time will be 3:45pm, traffic permitting. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch (school will provide this for children who would normally receive a free school 
meal). School uniform and suitable school shoes must be worn.   
 
Cost - The cost of the visit is £15 per child.  If you are registered for free school meals, you can use some or part of the £30 
credit that has been allocated. In the event of insufficient support to meet the costs the visit will not take place. 
 
Payment - As we are a cashless school, we ask that you use our ParentPay system to send your contribution and consent.  
When you log in you will also be able to:  

a) provide consent for your child to take part 
b) give details about whether your child will be collected or can walk home afterwards  
c) let us know that you wish to use your Educational Visits Credit* for this visit. 

 
*Educational Visits Credit - Children who are eligible for Free School Meals / Pupil Premium receive a £30 credit each 
year to enable them to attend educational visits free of charge. If this applies to you please complete the appropriate 
section on ParentPay when you provide consent. 
 
If you require any help setting up your ParentPay account, we would be happy to help.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the school office as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Laura Harrison 
Year 5/6 Phase Lead 
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